
22 October 2020 
Upcoming events at St George’s, Parktown 
 
Dear Parishioners  
 
The reopening of St George’s for in-person services at the start of October has 
been refreshing for many, including myself. Our Covid-19 safety protocols have 
reassured our parishioners of the concern we have for their wellbeing. The 
infection rate in South Africa has plateaued, and we continue to pray for a quick 
resolve to the pandemic.  
 
As we are approaching November, we are looking forward to a meaningful 
month of special services and events. Here is the list of the upcoming events: 
 
1 November – All Saints Day 

Remembering the Faithful departed 
Requiem Mass at 18:00  

8 November – Remembrance Sunday/celebration of Armistice Day  
15 November – Thanksgiving Sunday 

Blessing of Dedicated Giving pledges during the morning services 
Celebrating the parish birthday with a concert (time TBA) 

22 November – Feast of Christ the King (last Sunday of the liturgical year) 
Fundraising organ concert for St George’s audio-visual system at 18:00 

29 November – Advent Sunday 
Advent carols (time TBA) 

 
More information will follow in the coming weeks. All events will be Covid-19 
safe. Hope you can join us for these live events.  
 
Rev Eben 
 
  
 


